

COMPARATIVES AND SUPERLATIVES 1

1. Look at the pictures and write the corresponding words:



2. Read and write the comparative form of the adjectives. There are two examples:

Adjectives	Comparative form	Superlative form
funny	funnier	the funniest
delicious	more delicious	the most delicious
big		
dangerous		
curly		
nice		
intelligent		
handsome		
weak		
thick		
good		
bad		
straight		

3. Read and choose the correct answers:

Hi, my name is Violet Parr, I'm 14 years old and I live in the center of New York. Let me introduce my family to you. My youngest brother is called Jack Jack. He's 1 years old, and he weighs only 13 kilos. His **power** is shapeshifting, that means he can change into different forms. My younger brother is Dash. He is 10 years old, but he can run faster than anyone in the family. However, I'm stronger than him. He also has special powers like me. We can become **invisible**, and we have **elastic** arms, but mum says that we can't use our powers unless we are **in danger**. My parents are Helen Parr and Bob Parr. My mum is 37 years old, and she is the most intelligent in the family. My dad is 39, he can lift very heavy things, so he's the strongest. We are a very special family as you can see. Now, tell me about yours, I'm sure that you have a very special family too.

1. Where does Violet's family live? a. England b. The US c. Malaysia	2. Who is the oldest child? a. Jack Jack b. Dash c. Violet
3. Who has the power to shapeshift? a. Jack Jack b. Violet c. Dash	4. How many members are there in Violet's Parr? a. 6 b. 4 c. 5
5. Who is the fastest runner in the family? a. Violet's mother b. Jack Jack c. Dash	6. What can Violet's father do? a. He can lift heavy stuff b. He can change into different forms c. He can become invisible

4. Read the story. Write some words to complete the sentences about the story. You can use 1, 2, or 3 words:

My name's Mary and my best friend is Vicky. Last Saturday, Vicky phoned me and said: " Shall we go and see the film Shark Story?", so I said, " Yes, please". She told me to see her at the cinema and I said, "OK". I was very excited. I washed my hair and got dressed. Mum called me, then I got in her car, and she took me to the cinema.

Vicky _____ Mary last Saturday.

They decided to see a film called _____.

Vicky told Mary to _____ at the cinema.

Mary went to the cinema in her Mum's _____.

There were a lot of people outside the cinema. I waited and waited there but I didn't see Vicky. So I went into the cinema because the film started at three o'clock, bought a cake and found a place to sit. The film was great, but I was sad that Vicky wasn't there.

Mary waited outside the cinema but she _____ her friend.

Before Mary found a place to sit in the cinema, she _____.

Mary felt _____ because her friend wasn't at the cinema.

5. Look and write COMPARATIVE/ SUPERLATIVE sentences. There is one example:

 My father I handsome	
 Box jellyfish venomous	
 intelligent	
 good	
 dangerous	
 bad	
 My hair my sister's hair straight	